epac" <epac@arminco.com>
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To:<Marianna.Bolshakova@unece.org>


Subject:
Re: ACCC/C/20054/08

Dear Marianna

Thank you for the message. I received your letter late in the evening yesterday and only today I have seen it. When we moved in another office we had some problems with our computers. So, I didn't have the electronic version of the letter of the Compliance Committee, I only had the hard copy.

I prepared the reply but I sent it to the Department of International Cooperation, Ministry of Nature Protection. However, nobody could consider it as all were busy with the Conference Almaty +5. Besides, it has been decided

to send it to other departments for consideration and then hold public consultations concerning my reply and your recommendations. So, I can't send you my reply now, though it is ready. After the consultations and approval I will send it to you. 

On December 2 and 3 a training (with support of the 
Ministry and OSCE) concerning access to justice will be held for judges, advocates and legal advisers. This case will be presented at the training. I want to express my gratitude to the Compliance Committee for their efforts

in this case study and recommendations once more.

Best regards

Aida Iskoyan
